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Mr. Paul M. Skorohod Vice President
Metals Testing Division |
BRIGGS
164 Washington Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Norwell, MA 02061 TO F01A-80-311

Dear Mr. Skorohod:

This is in reply to your letter dated June 4,1980, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information on the dates for
scheduled and non-scheduled outages for each individua,1 plant located
within the continental United States. In addition, you requested any
information related to maintenance operations being performed at the
plants.

In response to your request, a copy of the NRC's gray book (NUREG 0020,
Vol. 4, No. 4 April 1980) is enclosed. If you find this volume of
interest for your purposes, you may wish to purchase a year's subscription
at the rate stated or, the inside cover of the volume from the National

Technical Information Service, Springfield, Virginia, '22161.

fhis completes .'ction on your request.
*

Sincere ,

/ J. M. Felton, Director |
Division of Rules and Records '

Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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